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Mark boasts eight years in the flood warning industry as a hydrologic specialist. Though his skill 
with data remains uncompromised, Mark thrives most when he can help educate others about 
the priority of flood warning and safety. He often attends public outreach events and national 
flood warning conferences for the purpose of educating himself and others. Mark Moore 
currently serves on the National Hydrologic Warning Council (NHWC) Board of Directors as one 
of the Directors-At-Large and on the ALERT technical working group. 


